
 We have had a great start to the Spring 

Term so far. Firstly, we launched our new 

Wraparound care offer for breakfast club 

and afterschool childcare. Details have 

been sent out and if you need more 

information, please contact the School 

Office. Feedback from children already 

attending has been very positive.  

On Monday January 22nd, our choir went 

to Resorts World Arena in Birmingham to 

represent Braunstone Frith at the Young 

Voices concert. They all sang their hearts 

out and enjoyed every minute. I heard 

their bus was the first out of the car park 

after the concert so a timely return 

journey was had thanks to a savvy bus 

driver and the children listening well to 

instructions. Well done and thanks to all 

involved. 

We have a few dates for the diary which 

we will share with you later in the 

newsletter. We are always looking for 

ways to get parents into school so 

we're trialling a few new sorts of open 

mornings and afternoons. Parents' 

evening is coming up on 14th and 15th 

February and we are looking forward to 

seeing you all in school then too.  

Attendance is something that we continue 

to work on as a school. It is essential that 

children attend school regularly and 

maintain a pattern of good attendance 

throughout their school career. Excellent 

attendance at school is important to allow 

a child or young person to fulfil their 

potential and achieve their best possible 

life chances. Our teachers are going to be 

looking very closely at attendance of 

children in their class so they may be in 

touch shortly if they think there are 

improvements to be made. 

 Mrs Grant,          

Head of School 

Spring Term | Late January 2024 

Message from Naomi Grant 



Spring Term | Late January 2024 

Braunstone Frith Choir at Young Voices 

 

Our Choir did the whole of Braunstone Frith Primary Academy proud on Monday 22 

January when they joined other primary schools at the Young Voices concert in 

Birmingham.  
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REACH IT and Star Readers Certificates 

 

Well done to pupils who have shown great REACH IT and reading so far since the start 

of this term..  
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Girls Football 

 

This week the girls’ football team 

competed at the grand finals of a 

countywide football tournament. The 

event was held at the Leicester City 

Football Club Seagrave training ground. 

Out of the 64 teams who started in the 

tournament, we were one of the top ten 

competing in the finals and ended up 

finishing in 6th place! The girls worked 

and trained so hard and were very happy 

with their finishing position!  

Attendance 

 

Attendance is the key to success in all 

aspects of your child's school years. It 

positively impacts relationships, well 

being, confidence and, of course, 

academic attainment.  Please ensure that 

your child is in school on time,               

EVERY DAY.  

Mrs Murray 
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Dates For Parents 

 

Tuesday 30th January - Foundation 

Stage Speech & Language Open 

Afternoon 

Tuesday 6th February - Y6 Shared 

Reading Parents' visit 

Wednesday 14th & Thursday 15th 

February - Parents Evenings 

Friday 16th February - Y2 Healthy 

Heroes 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March - KS1 Parents'  

 Cosy Reading  

 Friday 8th March - International 

Women's Day 

Tuesday 12th March - Foundation Stage 

Phonics Open Morning 

Thursday 21st March - Y4 Times 

Tables Open Afternoon 

More information will be sent out 

nearer the time of these dates. 

 

 

  Evening Classes 

 

The sports hall is currently holding 

classes on an evening of Mondays, 

Tuesdays and Thursdays. 

The following classes are held on the 

following days: 

Monday:6-6:45pm, Clubbercise 

Tuesday:6-6:45pm, Non traditional with a 

twist, step aerobics for beginners/

intermediate level ( t’s more individually 

routine based with a more dancey feel) 

Thursday:6-6:45pm, as described above 

step aerobics beginners class. 

Due to limited equipment for the step 

class booking is advised, no booking is 

needed for clubbercise.  

Class prices are £6 per session, £11.50 

for 2 sessions per week or £16.50 for 3 

sessions per week and entrance is from 

Tatlow road through the gates to the 

sports hall. 

 

 

Wraparound Care 

 

We are proud to offer a wraparound care 

programme before and after school. 

In association with Clubszone, the 

sessions offer fun, enriching and cost 

affective solution to your childcare needs.     

Clubszone promises: 

 Qualified coaches with extensive 

childcare experience  

 Fantastic value for money  

 Excellent customer service  

 A consistent & reliable service 

The sessions combine a variety of sports, 

arts & crafts, healthy eating and 

homework help; with the clubs providing 

the ideal environment for your child to 

start and finish their school day. 

Full details can be found at  https://

braunstonefrith.org.uk/wraparound-care/ 

https://braunstonefrith.org.uk/wraparound-care/
https://braunstonefrith.org.uk/wraparound-care/
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Safeguarding  

The Designated Safeguarding Lead 

(DSL) at our school is Mrs Hynes. 

The deputy DSLs are: Mrs Smith, Mrs 

Duggan, Mrs Hynes, Mrs Grant, Mr 

Booth and Ms Wittering. They are 

available to discuss any issues or 

concerns.  

Contact Us 

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy 
Cuffling Drive 
Leicester 
Leicestershire 
LE3 6NF 

Tel: 01162872487 
E-mail: office@braunstonefrith.org.uk 

Please contact the school office if you 
have any queries or require paper copies 
of any correspondence.  

Braunstone Frith Primary Academy is part of: 

LiFE Multi Academy Trust 
Leicester Lane, 
Desford, 
Leicestershire 
LE9 9JL 

Tel: 01455 822841 

Teach For LiFE 

Are you interested in 

training to be a 

teacher? Go to https://

www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/

traintoteach/ to find out more. 

 

Spring 2024 

half term 

Monday 19 —              

Friday 23 February  

Easter Holidays Monday 25 March—

Friday 5 April 

May Bank           

Holiday 

Monday 6 May 

Important Dates 

Stay Connected 

Be sure to follow us on social media: 

Facebook: 

BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool 

Twitter: @BFPSOfficial 

Youtube: Braunstone Frith Youtube 

 

Useful Numbers 

 

New Parks Library – every Monday 3.30 

– 4.30pm (Take ID and proof of income) 

Binspired, Wellinger Way, Braunstone 

– 0116 2232256 Tuesday & Thursday    

11- 4pm 

Early Help Team – 0116 4541004 

Safeguarding Duty and Advice (Social 

services) 0116 4541004 

Child health advice: - 0116 2153231 

NSPCC – parent helpline: 0808 8005000 

Childline: 0800 1111 

New Parks Children Centre/Advice 

Point - 0116 229 3257 

Braunstone Children Centre/Advice   

 Point - 0116 373 7150 

 Citizens Advice Leicester -             

0808 2787970 

Domestic Abuse support - UAVA - 

0808 80 200 28 

Zinthiya Trust Advice/Support -               

0116 254 5168 

mailto:office@braunstonefrith.org.uk
https://www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/traintoteach/
https://www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/traintoteach/
https://www.lifemultiacademytrust.org.uk/traintoteach/
https://www.facebook.com/BraunstoneFrithPrimarySchool
https://twitter.com/BFPSOfficial
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCMxZEoXHh23AWLnwN8H0gYw

